
 

  

May 30, 2023 

 

 

Dear LCAP Parent Advisory Committee Members,         

 

Thank you for your participation in the LCAP Parent Advisory Committee meeting held on May 9, 

2023. The meeting provided an opportunity to review and discuss Clovis Unified School District’s 

Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP).  Your assistance in providing feedback on the 

proposed actions and services included in the LCAP is invaluable, and we were pleased with the 

overall support voiced by attendees at this meeting. 

 

The proposed actions and services affirmed by attendees at this meeting are designed around three 

focus areas identified by parents, students, and employees. These include:  

• Social-emotional supports for students 

• Behavior supports for elementary schools 

• Student engagement in Visual and Performing Arts (VAPA) 

 

Please accept our deepest appreciation for the part you played in developing a proposed plan that 

best serves all Clovis Unified students.  We appreciate the candid dialogue shared during our 

meetings, and we are committed to delivering the goals contained within the LCAP.  The current 

draft LCAP is available to review online at www.cusd.com. The Governing Board is expected to 

take action on the proposal at its June 14, 2023, meeting.  

 

Thank you again for your partnership with our efforts to provide the best educational programs and 

opportunities for all of our Clovis Unified students. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Eimear O’Brien, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 

 

Cc:  

Norm Anderson, Deputy Superintendent  

Corrine Folmer, Ed.D., Associate Superintendent, School Leadership  

Robyn Castillo, Ed.D., Associate Superintendent of Instructional Services  

Erin Waer, Assistant Superintendent, Curriculum, Instruction and Accountability 

Richard Sarkisian, Administrator, Assessment  

Parent Advisory Committee Representatives  

District English Language Advisory Committee Representatives  

Student Services and School Attendance  

 

Si necesita mas información favor de comunicarsecon-Rebecca Rodriquez, 327-0668 


